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16th October 2018




Dear parent/Carer


This letter is a reminder of mock exams your child has, beginning on Monday 29th October 2018.  Please find their timetable and important information regarding exams attached. To support your child, in ensuring they are best prepared for these exams, they have revision packs for every subject that they will be taking.  Can we ask for your support in assisting your child in ‘writing’ a revision timetable, providing them with somewhere quiet to revise, away from social media.  

The mock exam results will be handed out to you and your child at the Y11 progress evening, taking place on Monday 10th December from 4.15pm, where you and your child will have the opportunity to discuss the results with their teacher.  It is important that you and your child make every effort to attend this evening.  Appointment sheets will be posted out to you nearer the date

Finally, as you are aware attendance is a vital part of your child’s success here at Sandhill View Academy, even more so during these two weeks.  All students must attend every day, unless there is a hospital appointment, in which case evidence must be provided.

If you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact myself at the school.








Mrs J Dodd
Deputy Headteacher
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